ST. GEORGE’S SCHOOL

Mo, 11, Jalan Kumbang Pasang, P.O. Box 2201, Bandar Seri Begawan B58674, Negara Brunei Darussalam
Teil: (073) 22244587 2228449  Fax: (673) 2226810 E-mail: info{@sigeorges.edu.bn  Website: www.slgeorges.edu.bn

NOTICE

Our Ref : SGS/SC/P/936
Date ; 26 March 2020
To : All Parents & Guardians

ONLINE TEACHING AND LEARNING DURING SECOND SCHOOL TERM

1. | refer to the media statement made by the Ministry of Education dated 25" March
2020, the Second School Term will resume on 30" March 2020. However, students are
not required to come to school but to continue their studies through online facilities.
This arrangement will continue until further notice.

2. Class Teachers and Subject Teachers will inform parents/guardians and students of the
lessons and assignments via WhatsApp or email or any other alternative methods.

3. IF parents and/or students do not own a computer or do not have internet access, the
hard copies of the lessons and assignments are available at school.
Parents/Guardians/Students can collect the hard copies in their own respective
classrooms. Class Teachers will also be in their respective classrooms.

4. School hours during the Second School Term is Monday to Thursday and Saturday from
8.00 am to 1.00 pm. For any inquiries, kindly contact the school during the working

hours as stated.

5. For any other information or update, we will notify the parents through the SGS Official
WhatsApp.

‘Honour and Labour’

JANIDI JINGAN
Principal




